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NEWSLETTER
16TH FEBRUARY 2024
SPRING TERM | WEEK 6

Inspiring all to 
"live life in all its fullness”*
 so that we may look back 

with pride and move 
forward with confidence.

*(John 10:10)

Dates for your diary (until 

15th March)

16th February – Break up for 

Half Term

27th February – Start of Term 

4

27th February – Bikeability Y4 

Group 1 

28th February – Bikeability Y4

Groups 2 and 3

6th March – Leicestershire 

Fire Service activity with Y1 

and Y5

7th March – World Book Day 

(information to follow next 

week)

13th March - Y3 Romans 

Trip

13th March – NHS Height and 

Weight Measurements 

Reception & Year 6

14th March – Hambleton 

Class Assembly

14th March – KS1 Film Night

15th March – Recorder 

Jamboree Y5

Dear Families,

We hope that you have a brilliant week off with your family and get to 
spend some quality time together doing the things you enjoy. Where 
did the term go? Our children have done an excellent job with showing 
our values, demonstrating good attitudes with their learning and 
commitment to improvement.

On a personal note, I would like to thank you for the support over the 
last half term and I am very much looking forward to the continued 
work we will do together in the future. The Spring and Summer terms 
naturally bring more outdoor events and occasions, and there is much 
to look forward to. 

Please remember that Monday 26th February is a training day for staff 
– the children return to school on Tuesday 27th February.   

Sway class information: The teachers have written their termly 
account of aspects of their year group’s learning on Microsoft’s ‘sway.’ 
Please take some time to have a read through to see what has been 
happening.

Bikeability Year 4: Please remember your bikes, helmets and consent 
forms for the first day back if you are the first group attending the 
sessions. 
 
Clubs and sports offerings: When we return after half term, we will 
share some of the club offerings for the children. We will send this out 
once we have finalised the details. Our aim is to send this on the first 
day back after half term. 

Attendance letters: As mentioned in last week’s newsletter, today we 
have sent out emails with statistics of your child’s attendance. The 
information is purely focussed upon this half term  i.e. attendance 
since January. Please take some time to read over the email and if you 
have anything you would like to comment or discuss, please get in 
touch

Enjoy the half term! We look forward to seeing you soon. Take care.

Mr Reed
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Our overall school attendance this week is 
94.82% which is slightly above the national 
average.  Please do get in touch if you 
need any support with attendance.

Well done to Belvoir Class who won the 
Attendance Trophy with 97.39% 
attendance for all.

Thank you for the continued 
communication and co-operation with the 
different procedures in place.

ATTENDANCE

Class YTD %

Belvoir 97.39%

Belton 96.25%

Rockingham 95.33%

Burghley 95.86%

Woolsthorpe 92.33%

Tolethorpe 95.86%

Hambleton 91.43%

STAR OF THE WEEK

Congratulations to the children awarded Star of the Week in our Celebration 

Assembly this morning.

Belvoir Archie

Belton Jack D

Rockingham Edie

Burghley Oscar

Woolsthorpe Arthur B

Tolethorpe Winston

Hambleton Kiya



IMPORTANT INFORMATION & REMINDERS 

We return to school on Tuesday 27th February.

Our after-school clubs next term are Balloon Volleyball (KS1) and Table Tennis (KS2).  These 

restart in the first week of term and will run every week.

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March.  The theme this year is 

‘Heroes and Villains’, information has been sent in a separate email.

We are a nut free school as we have children who are allergic to nuts.  Please remember this 

when preparing packed lunches or snacks and avoid food containing nuts such as chocolate 

spread and pesto.

If you need to drive to drop off or collect your child, please park with consideration of resident's 

drives, garages or access to roads. Please remember that parking on zig-zag lines at any time 

of the day is prohibited to ensure the safety of the children during the busier periods of the day.

A gentle reminder to families to not use the staff car park when either dropping children to 
school or collecting them – this is purely for the safety of the children and staff. 
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WRAP AROUND CARE
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WRAP AROUND CARE
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LOCAL EVENTS
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Worried About A Child?

Should you have any concerns about a child, please speak to any member of school 

staff who can, where required, direct you to the relevant people.

Our staff trained to deal with potential safeguarding concerns and worries are:

• Mr A Reed (Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs D Jesson (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs C Hicks (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs E Jagger (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)

• Mrs L Garwood (Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead)
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